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January 27, 2011 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2010-0142 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited – 2011 Cost of Service Application 

Submissions of Energy Probe – Revised Schedule 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 8, issued by the Board on January 27, 2011, Energy Probe 
Research Foundation (Energy Probe) has reviewed the letter received from counsel to Toronto 
Hydro dated January 26, 2011, as well as a letter from counsel to the School Energy Coalition 
received earlier today in the EB-2010-0142 proceeding. 
 
While Energy Probe does agree with the Applicant that it is appropriate for the Board to strike a 
revised schedule based on Toronto Hydro’s intention to file new and updated evidence, it appears 
premature to issue a new schedule prior to the material being filed. We are in substantial 
agreement with the position expressed by Mr. Shepherd on behalf of the School Energy Coalition. 
 
All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc: Glen Winn, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (By email) 
 Mark Rodger, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (By email) 
 Olena Loskutova, Consultant to Energy Probe (By email) 
 Peter Faye, Energy Probe Counsel (By email) 
 Intervenors of Record (By email) 


